
From: Mike Carlson <MCarlson@rioricofire.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 10:40 AM 
To: Cheryl Horvath <CHorvath@tubacfire.org> 
Subject: Medical Assistance on January 25, 2020 
 
Good Morning Chief, 
 
Last Saturday (25 January) I was working at the Tubac Car Show providing transportation assistance. In 
the afternoon while waiting in line for the shuttle, one of the show’s guests collapsed. We immediately 
called for medical assistance.  Within a short time a Tubac Ambulance arrived on scene. The Paramedics 
/ EMTs were very efficient and courteous while providing assistance to the lady who collapsed as well as 
her husband.  
 
Unfortunately I did not get the names of your staff who rendered this aid. As a member of the Santa 
Cruz Valley Car Nuts car club (who put on the show), a citizen of Rio Rico, and also as a board member of 
your neighboring district to the south, I would like to express my appreciation to those folks in your 
department.  If you would be so kind as to pass on my thanks to these invaluable members of your staff. 
 
Thanks, 

M 
 
Michael Carlson 

Board Member 
 
Rio Rico Medical & Fire District  
822 Pendleton Drive 
Rio Rico, AZ 85648 
Mobile Phone: +1 (623) 363-2268 

Connect with us at:  
www.rioricofire.org  
www.facebook.com/rioricofiredistrict 
Twitter: @RioRicoFD_PIO 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This E-mail is the property of the Rio Rico Medical & Fire District and 
contains information that may be PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL or otherwise exempt from disclosure by 
applicable law. It is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. If you receive this 
communication in error, please do not retain or distribute it. Please notify the sender immediately by E-
mail at the address shown above and delete the original message. Thank you.  


